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About 35 hours were spent on various assignments since the June 2013 Meeting. These efforts
have involved preparation of 10 D02 ballot items from approved Information letters, reviewing

editor’s proofs, and reviewing new Information Letters.

All of the D02 ballot items that were revisions resulting from approved Information Letters were

approved with minor comments.

Five negative votes were received on the D4485 D02 ballot item that proposed replacing g/MJ
with g/kWh for an oil consumption measurement. During the June 2013 Subcommittee B and
D02 Meetings, the negative votes were judged not persuasive. As of today, the five negative

votes on this ballot item are still unresolved.

In checking to determine what the current resolution status of these negatives is, it was learned
that they have not yet been forwarded to the COS for review. Some “glitch’ in the D02 reporting
system apparently occurred. The next meeting of the COS is in March, 2014. Most likely, that is
when the D02 action taken on these negatives will be reviewed.

Respectfully submitted,

Lyle Bowman



